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WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction 
of the new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main 
hospital buildings. The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023. 
 
Upcoming traffic changes for Cudgen Road upgrade from early November 2022 

Works to upgrade a section of Cudgen Road from two lanes to four are well progressed. The next stage of these 
works will construct the new eastbound and westbound lanes. To accommodate these works and maintain safety, 
traffic arrangements will change progressively from early November until completion of the works in mid-2023.  

The next stages of work will include: 

Construction of the new eastbound lanes: A temporary lane will be constructed on the southern side of Cudgen 
Road to allow traffic to be switched to this side of the road while the 
new eastbound lanes are constructed.  

Construction of the westbound lanes:  Traffic will be switched to the newly constructed eastbound lanes 
while the westbound lanes are constructed.  

Please see maps on the next page for planed staging and live traffic lanes. Please note various interim traffic 
arrangements will be needed to facilitate staging, with signage and traffic control in place.  

 
What to expect: 
 

• Construction of a temporary lane within existing road reserve on the southern side of Cudgen Road.  

• Road works and traffic switches on Cudgen Road from November 2022 to mid-2023. 

• Trimming vegetation overhanging the road for visibility and safety.  

• Periodic lane closures and footpath changes with traffic control in place for motorists and pedestrian safety.  

• Reduced speed limit on Cudgen Road.  

• Access will be maintained, however motorists may experience delays during certain activities.  

 
Keeping you informed  

We are committed to keeping the local community updated and informed about construction activities for the 
new Tweed Valley Hospital.  
 
We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or contact 
the project team for further information: 
 

 
Construction enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 1 
Email: tvh@lendlease.com 
 

General project enquiries: 
Phone: 1800 992 634, Option 2 
Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au 
Website: tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your patience while we construct your new hospital. 

mailto:tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au
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